

**President:** Welcome to Fall everyone! The month of September seems to have flown by and now Thanksgiving is almost here. We have already started lots of various activities, with a Quilt Till You Wilt this SATURDAY from 9am to 9pm in the Japanese Cultural Center. I look forward to seeing you there. The banking papers have arrived back at the bank, so the signing authority change over is almost complete. The Church congregation needs the use of the hall during what would have been our first meeting in January, so we need to look at either cancelling the meeting or finding an alternate location for the night. We will discuss this on Monday at the meeting. The first step of the mystery quilt came out early - some simple 4 patches - somehow I think they will be more complicated as we travel through the steps! Bring your President's 9-by-9 Patch blocks to enter your name in the draw (yes, there is a prize). One entry per block, so if you made all three sizes, YEAH!, and you get three entries. If you want to rehome some magazines (fairly current please) please bring them to display on the side table. If you want to "adopt" some magazines please place a donation in the jar. Any leftover magazines will be donated to various local charities or the hospital. Hope you all have a happy Thanksgiving. Yours in stitches, Lorraine

#### Program:

#### Do Your Own Thing Night

Bring whatever you would like to work on. Don't forget to bring old magazines that you would like to share with other members

# Wednesday Quilt Ins Friday Quilt Ins

October 12: Marcia S.

19: Marie A.

26: Audrey S.

October 7: Joyce W.

14: Márg J.

21: Doreen F.



## Update for M.S.Quilt: Doreen F.

The "quilt" is growing! Anyone that has blocks being made at home please bring to the guild meeting or to the next work day at KSV. We are getting close to putting the

blocks together once we have all your blocks.

The next quilting day will be:

- October 15
- at Kamloops Seniors Village in the Multi Purpose Room
- 9:00-4:00 p.m.



# Friday Quilt Out

- Kamloops Seniors Village
- Friday, October 28
- 9 a.m. 4 p.m.

# Workshops: Sandy M.

#### Please come to:

- Quilt till You Wilt
- this Saturday at 9 am 9 pm
- at the Japanese Cultural Center on Vernon Ave
- please bring a snack to share and all your projects, etc!!
- hope to see you there!!!

Also, don't forget about Dianne's class in Nov. Sign up soon please!!!

## Membership: Ann G

Total Members: 69

Don't forget to remember to contribute towards the Birthday of the Month Gift:

- a fat quarter
- spool of thread
- pre-read/fairly current magazine

As you can see, there are 69 members. ..all with birthdays! lol, so a donation would be greatly appreciated...thanks to those who have done so already.

## Community Projects:

Next meeting is Oct. 12

#### Directory: Ann G.

The hard copy of the current 2016-17 Sagebrush Membership Directory has been e-mailed to all members. If you have not yet printed it off here are three different methods for getting it...

- print off pages e-mailed to you...format is in large print with lots of space to add new members as needed (print on both sides of paper if you want to conserve)
- print off condensed version *via* Joy G.
- view either of above versions make and necessary changes in last year's Directory

KYou are now responsible for updating your Directory. I am still receiving membership registrations and will send out the new information promptly.

huge thanks to Joy G. for p.s. creating the condensed version.